PREPARING FOR CLIMATE CHANGE IN RYE

GAINING INSIGHTS AND CHARTING A COURSE

Workshops 1-3 provided an overview of current and projected climate change
impacts, explored tools and strategies to adapt to these changes, and visited Rye’s
salt marshes to learn about their many benefits to the community. Join community

members to discuss next steps.

Workshop #4
Project Transition into WEDNESDAY
Tides to Storms and Next Steps
August 27, 2014
* Learn how Tides to Storms will help Rye move
forward with certain issues discussed. 6:00-8:30PMm
* Discover how other regional and state-level Rye Junior High School
initiatives are helping Rye prepare for climate
change. For more info:
* Provide input in small groups for next steps to http:/www.town.rye.nh.us
address Public Health and Economic Impacts.

Will you attend?
RSVP online:

www.tinyurl.com/ryeaug27

Or contact Kim Reed, Town
Planner at 964-9800 ext. 21

This project is led by a steering committee of Rye community members including: Bill Epperson, Phil Winslow,
Sam Winebaum, Victor Azzi, Danna Truslow, Kevin Walsh, and Kim Reed. This project is funded by a grant
from New Hampshire Coastal Program, and managed by staff from the University of New Hampshire
Cooperative Extension, NH Sea Grant, and the Rockingham Planning Commission.




